St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 6-12/10/17

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

Another busy week flies by. The children in Juniper Class had a fantastic time at the Lunt Fort discovering all about Roman life and what it was like to be a Roman soldier. Mrs Blincow was delighted to report that she was extremely impressed by the way the children conducted themselves and especially their enthusiastic approach to learning.

Please note the dates for parents evening after half term. Information about booking appointment times will be sent out shortly.

Have an enjoyable weekend Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

12th October – Lunt Fort Roman Visit – Juniper Class

13th October – Diocesan Schools' Mass in Dunstable - Y 5/6

16th October – Cedar Class visit to The Herbert Art Gallery

W/B 23rd October- Half Term

School Starts back on Tuesday 31st October

1st November- All Saints Mass in church 9.30am

2nd November – All Souls Mass

1st November - Swimming starts for Years 3-5

2nd November – All Souls Mass

7th November – Individual Photographs

8th / 9th November- Parents Evening

9th November – Book Fair (more details to follow)

10th **November** – Last day to bring in Shoeboxes for Operation Christmas

26th November (Sunday)- The Feast of Christ The King





Visit from Miriam Sesay-Mason

Last week we welcomed once again to our school the Director of Educaid (also a past pupil) who thanked us for supporting the children in Sierra Leone. Miriam told the children about the schools and the difference we make for them. In total over the last 2 years we have funded 4 children's education and lodgings.



Today Vine Class joined with schools across the Diocese as part of the Annual Schools' Mass in Dunstable. Prayers from all our children were placed in a Prayer Baton. Two of our children were the Baton Bearers carrying the prayers to be offered at this special Mass with Bishop Peter. The children were all wonderful ambassadors for the school – a real celebration of our Catholic Schools.





PTFA Wreath Making Event

Please contact the office if you require more information or would like to book a place.

October Value Focus - Peace



Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk